

Thank You





"This Organization Connects Families in Need, to Friends with Resources".



HAPPY VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION WEEK 2012. THANK YOU!!

Dear Family & Friends Connection, Inc. Members, Supporters, & Partners,

During this week especially, National Volunteer Week, April 15-21, 2012 we want to let you know how grateful we are for your help and personal sacrifice of time and money over the years. FFC is very grateful for all the help we receive from kind Board Members, Committee Members, Supporters, Members, and Partners like you. We can't thank you enough for making this organization as successful as it is today. Thank you so very much.

Your contributions of time, cash and kind continues to help FFC with the programs that we have implemented to help our community. Throughout this year 2012 and all the years to come, we will always value your generosity, your sacrifices, and continued collaboration. You are awesome volunteers.

We remain grateful for your efforts to help us keep our Community Outreach Radio Program on the airwaves. FFC will also continue to provide other needed services to the many men, women and children who reach out to us for assistance every day. Your participation in this organization also helps us to keep our website updated and maintained to provide useful information to the public. We thank you.

Because you are such awesome volunteers, FFC will be honoring you during our Community Volunteer Recognition Evening on Sunday, April 22, 2012 at 5PM. Please come and enjoy the evening's activities at the Florida Bible Multipurpose Hall, 9300 Pembroke Road, Miramar, FL

33025.

FFC Thanks you so very much for being the best volunteers ever. Please remember that your gifts of time, money and kind are what make FFC great.

Please visit this <u>LINK</u> to see the names of other awesome volunteers, supporters and partners, like you, who have blessed FFC throughout the years. Also visit our <u>Volunteer Gallery</u>...if you did not see yourself, we do not have a picture of you. Would you please send us one?

Be blessed.

Donneth Wedderburn President /Founder

Debbie M. Thomas-Brown PRO/Media Liaison

Family & Friends Connections, Inc.

E-Mail: famfc2@gmail.com

Tel: 954-319-7066

Please check your special invitation and remember to RSVP by April 18, 2012. There will be a special award for an Outstanding Community Volunteer. Don't forget to join us, as that special nominee might be you.

